RICOH

810 Shimoimaizumi, Ebina-city,
Kanagawa 243-0460 Japan

Manufacturer's Letter
Date: July 16, 2010

Federal Communication Commission
Equipment Authorization Division
Application Processing Branch

7435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, Maryland 21046

RE: Centification Application
FCC ID: BBP-RFSPLO1

To Whom It May Concern:

Please be advised that the manufacturer will ensure that the above-referenced mode] will be
manufactured in accordance with the FCC Rules and Regulations.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,
“Taku M uyama
Group Leader

EMC#& Telecommunication Group, Products Safety Engineering Center, Quality and Process
innovation Center, Quality Management Division





